
 

 

24th January 2024 

Year 2 Glockenspiel Lessons 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have organised for the children in Year 2 to take part in an exciting project which will allow 

them to participate in weekly, whole class Glockenspiel lessons in the Spring Term as part of 

their music curriculum. 

The lessons will take place in class and children will be taught by Mrs Pocock who also runs small 

group and individual Recorder and Piano lessons in the school.  

Learning to play the Glockenspiel is an invaluable experience as it aids your child in music 

reading, learning the fundamentals of learning an instrument and playing as an ensemble. It will 

also help in developing key skills such as: perseverance, self-discipline and self-confidence. 

In order for this exciting project to go ahead, we are asking for £11.25 per child for the 

whole term’s lessons, which must be paid through Parent Pay.  The closing date for this payment 

is Friday 9th February.  Please ensure that your child’s reply slip is handed to their class 

teacher. 

You do not have to buy a Glockenspiel as these will be provided by the school.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Burke 

Music Leader 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Year 2 Glockenspiel Lessons 

Child’s Name:………………………………………………………   Class:……………………………………………… 

I have paid £11.25 on Parentpay to cover the cost of my child’s Glockenspiel lesson that will be 

taking place in class, as part of their Year 2 Curriculum. (please tick)  

Parents Signature: ……………………………………………… 


